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To whom it may concern

I am gravely concerned about Mr Pyne's new abortion bill.

Mr Pyne needs to be educated on how 'alive' babies are in their mothers' wombs, even prior
 to birth. In some cultures, the age of the baby begins at conception, not at birth. 

Mr Pyne should consider the wisdom in this widely held view of when life begins. Ask any
 midwife/nurse that goes from operating theatre to neonatal wards, where in one, the baby
 is being ripped apart/murdered prior to birth, and then returning to another ward within the
 same hospital where the doctors are desperately trying to keep premature babies alive!
 This disparity and double-standard is just impossible to reconcile! They all deserve a
 chance at life outside of the womb. 

There are also videos and testimonies that verify that the unborn baby squirms in pain as
 the doctor/butcher goes in to tear the baby apart to remove it from its mother's womb. Mr
 Pyne should please open his eyes and recognise this truth! Why he would want to be
 responsible for the legalised murder of countless precious lives, is totally beyond
 comprehension!!

There are many people in Australia who are childless and would love to adopt/foster a
 baby. Consider that alternative instead.

We need to protect the right of babies to live and the health of women. Abortion is not the
 answer. It will lead to the de-humanising of babies and women.

Yours sincerely

Lynette Enzenhofer

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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